
Buyer Beware!  
Each year, millions of dollars of water damage is done to 

homes  from faulty water supply lines. Many of these lines 

were bought through eBay or salvage-type sources to save                

a few dollars. 

 

Unfortunately, some of these products had been removed 

from  mainstream providers for known defects that resulted 

in excessive failures, or had set in storage for years. Addi-

tionally, there typically is no warranty, no instructions, or no 

permanent marks to identify the manufacturer in the event 

of a failure. 

 

DPI highly recommends purchasing supply lines from 

known, reputable suppliers to establish the quality of the line 

and to ensure  its years of  expected service life. 


